Sombra Del Monte Christian Church

August 13, 2017

Opportunities for the Week:

Sunday, August 13

10:00am Choir Practice 10:30am Worship Service

10:45am Children's Sunday School (K - Grade 4)

After Worship: Coffee/Fellowship Time



Sunday, August 20

10:00am Choir Practice 10:30am Worship Service

10:45am Children's Sunday School (K - Grade 4)

After Worship: Coffee/Fellowship Time

Board Meeting

SERVING SCHEDULE FOR AUGUST 20, 2017

Worship Leader: Dustin Knorr Elders: Bill & Dorothy Beckner

Servants of the Table: C. Parker & A. Singh Communion Preparation: V. Harris & G. Rogers Audio & Projectionist Tech: Ben/Vicki Harris

Fellowship Host: ? Please sign up!

The Shadow newsletter & calendar is published the last weekend of each month.

UPCOMING EVENTS

The **Friends Fellowship** will be meeting on Wednesday, August 23, at 11:30am at Village Inn (corner of Menaul & Wyoming) for Free Pie Wednesday. Sign up at the Information Desk.

Concert for Hope

Curtis Stigers with special guests Albuquerque Jazz Orchestra & Hillary Smith Saturday, September 23, at 7:00pm

A night of lively jazz music at Sandia Casino's beautiful outdoor amphitheater - benefiting St. Martin's Hospitality and their efforts to end homelessness. Tickets available at: ticketmaster.com



2017 ABCRM Gathering Theme: "Our Unfinished Story" September 29-30 First Baptist Church in Fort Morgan, CO

Early registration deadline is August 25. For more information and registration forms, contact the church office. You can also visit: www.abcrm.org.

THIS 'N THAT

Can you help? We need volunteers to learn to operate the audio/visual system during worship service. Don't shy away - it is doable! Contact Bob Bailey if you can help!

Please Note: This bulletin insert of the weekly calendar, and events are posted on the church's website: www.sombracc.com

The **Christian Women's Fellowship** is currently collecting school supplies for children in need. Supplies will be collected through September. The CWF also collects soup labels, Box Tops for Education, and used greeting cards throughout the year. A green donation box is located in the church office. Thank you!

We are in need of pictures for our website and Facebook. If you have pictures of church activities to share, please email photos to the church office. You can also drop off your pictures at the church office - Ilona will scan them and return them to you. Thanks!



The autumn edition of **The Secret Place**, a booklet for devotions for daily worship, is now available in the Bloom Center on the north bulletin board. This is a free publication! There are also a few large print editions available.

WE ARE PRAYING FOR...

Charlie Hays requests prayers for his sister, **Syree Hays**.

Ongoing Prayer Concerns: Charlene Bacchus (Floyd Braaten's sister-in-law), Joanne Colvin, Bob Irwin (John Towne's cousin), Jerry Ginn (Bonnie Hackney's brother), Susan Sawyer & Bill Slough (Charlie Hays' friends), Fred Shoemaker, and Jeff & Elizabeth Thomsen

Our shut-ins are:

June Johnston, Abigail McVeety, and
Corinne Wagner